
The Game “Aviators – war in the skies” to 

be showcased at Gamescom 2024 

The New Technology Division will represent Polish game development at the upcoming 

gaming event, Gamescom. The educational adventure game “Aviators – war in the skies” will 

be presented. This production tells the story of Polish aviators who participated in World War 

II. We invite you to Hall 10.1, where the Bureau of New Technologies will have its booth. 

What is Gamescom? 

Gamescom is one of the largest international trade fairs for the video game industry. It has 

been held since 2009 in Cologne, Germany. Every year, the event attracts hundreds of 

thousands of people—game enthusiasts, journalists, producers, publishers, and all those who 

want to actively participate in the industry’s activities. 

The entire event consists of numerous exhibition booths, presentations of new games, esports 

tournaments, concerts, panel discussions, competitions, and many other attractions. It is one 

of the places where you can see the latest titles before their release and try out games from 

around the world. 

The event runs from August 21 to 25. The New Technology Division will have its booth in 

Hall 10.1, open throughout the event. We warmly invite you! 

Gamescom 2024 with the Participation of the Institute of 

National Remembrance’s New Technology Division 

Gamescom is a great opportunity for publishers to showcase their projects and for journalists 

to gather material for publications. Additionally, it is an opportunity to increase the 

recognition of games among the international gaming community and establish new industry 

connections. 

One of the most promising ways to reach a wide spectrum of players in a short time is to be 

present at events like Gamescom. This allows reaching audiences worldwide with a historical 

message and provides an opportunity to build historical awareness through attractive and 

engaging forms. 

The Institute of National Remembrance’s New Technology Division uses events like 

Gamescom because such fairs are the perfect place to showcase modern forms of education 

and gather feedback from a wide audience. 

This year, we warmly invite you to our booth in Hall 10.1! 

Come and play “Aviators” at Gamescom 

 


